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Dr.                                 

BY EMAIL:                                                 

1 August 2010

Re: Dying With Dignity

Dear Dr.                     ,

Thank you for your two emails of 31 July 2010, enquiring how I would vote on 
legislation dealing with the issues of dying with dignity, pregnancy termination, 
and same-sex marriage.

The Climate Sceptics Party does not have a predetermined policy on any of 
the three issues you raise. In such cases, candidates from our Party that are 
successful in being elected to Parliament have three guiding principles:

1. Obtain the best possible scientific evidence.

2. Ensure that the views of ordinary Australians are sought and heeded.

3. Allow our Members of Parliament to facilitate or lead the public debate, 
regardless of any differences of opinion they may have.

On the  issues  of  dying  with  dignity  and pregnancy  termination,  of  utmost 
importance is the need to protect the rights of all Australians, demanding the 
highest level of safeguards possible. I do not believe that any Senator should 
commit to supporting any proposed Bill until checking that it meets such high 
standards.

Having said that, I  am happy to provide my own personal opinions on the 
three issues you raise. As noted above, these do not necessarily represent 
the views of The Climate Sceptics Party or any of its endorsed candidates.






